
   

 
 

 

 

HEAD CHEER COACH 

Elmira High School 

March 18, 2021 

Fern Ridge School District is currently seeking applicants for a Head Cheer Coach at Elmira High School.   

We are seeking creative, outstanding candidates who will plan and lead regular practices, supervise student athletes, 
monitor the safety of all participants, and increase athletic participation in the cheer program.  This position is under the 
direct supervision of the Athletic Director and Principal of Elmira High School.  This position instructs/assists team 
members with skills and sportsmanship and performs other duties as required.  
 
The following information is required for candidates to be considered for this position: 

• Cover Letter  

• Resume that reflects coaching experience and abilities 

• Classified Application 

• Three (3) letters of recommendation  
 
Current in-district applicants need only to submit a letter of interest to be considered for this position. 

Successful candidates must obtain and maintain a current First Aid/CPR card and obtain the necessary OSAA 
certifications prior to coaching (cost of $50).  In addition, the successful candidate must have a fingerprint background 
check on file with the Oregon Department of Education (cost is $71.50). 

Information is available at the District Office, 88834 Territorial Rd., Elmira, OR 97437, (541) 935-2253, or 
www.fernridge.k12.or.us. 
 
Closing Date: Open Until Filled 
Starting Date: To Be Determined 
 
Send to: 
Fern Ridge School District 
Human Resources Department 
88834 Territorial Road 
Elmira, OR 97437 
 
Contact Information: 
Website: www.fernridge.k12.or.us 
Phone:  541-935-2253 Ext. 1203 
E-Mail:  mcook@fernridge.k12.or.us 
 

 

 

 

Fern Ridge School District is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative action/Veteran’s Preference employer.  For Veteran’s 
Preference, contact the district office for information on required documentation. 
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